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 From: Leanne Scott, Deputy Clerk 
 To: Mayor Barnett and Council Members 
 Date: December 2, 2013 
 Re: Nominations/Appointments 
 
The Clerk's Office received the below Candidate Questionnaires after the meeting packet was 
completed.  Each has been placed under the Boards/Commissions/Committees they have 
expressed an interest in. 
 
 
Green Space Advisory Board: 
 
• Kelly Lyons 
 
Historic Districts Commission: 
 
• Kelly Lyons 
 
Historic Districts Study Committee: 
 
• Luke Fleer 
 
• Sue Thomasson (Revised Candidate Questionnaire) 
 
 
 
 


